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Voting by mail has worked for years in Oregon. If something is working, leave it 

alone! There are many reasons why voting in person on the day of an election 

excludes certain voters — the disabled, people who can’t afford to leave work, 

someone who happens to be too sick on that day to leave home or is in the hospital. 

Citizens should all have a voice in America. We should not pass laws to exclude 

voters from exercising their constitutional rights. 


